
What a Week!
News of January 21

Ahoy Matey! We’ll be sailing the Seven Seas, looking 
for treasure, and many other things pirate this week!

Fall Enrollment

No need to panic, however 
we have just enough spaces 
for all of you in the 4s room 
next year should you choose 
to return.

Soon, there will be a waiting 
list.  

Please go to the website 
www.rpcpreschool.com and 
complete the application to 
guarantee a spot for 
2022-23. 

Return it in hard copy or 
electronically along with $85 
for registration and $325 
deposit (check or online 
payment). 

A look ahead….

Hinsdale Humane Society 
1/31

Wicky Wacky Wednesday 2/2

100 day celebration 2/22

Dentist Visit 2/22

Save the Date!

Dudes Night is Monday, 
February 28 at 6pm. Dads (or 
another important man) are 
invited to come with their child 
for a short fun-filled evening!

http://www.rpcpreschool.com

